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TO . Merril Eisenbud, Manager, NYO0O paTE: December 26, 1956

SUBJECT:  RESURVEY OF PACIFIC AREAS

FROM : Gordon M. Dunning, Health Physicistw |
Biophysics Branch, Division of Biol and Medicine M
STMBOL: BMBP:GMD

We are currently drawing together the highlights of the various
data from the radiological surveys of the Marshall Islands in
the Pacific, the first draft of which was sent you a few weeks
ago. In writing up the acknowledgments, we wish to be sure to
give full credits to all of the many persons who contributed to
these efforts., It seemed to me that the best way to do this
was to ask each of the laboratories concerned to indicate
briefly the names and credits for their individuals, "It is
ifitended that the final draft of the report will be submitted to
each laboratory concerned before publication.

Would you please return the first draft that was sent you.
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